
 

Healthy Boundaries 201 
Advanced Workshop for Pastors who have previously attended a boundaries workshop 

Monday May 18th or Tuesday, May 19th 

9 am - 4 pm 
Messiah Lutheran Church 

5202 Cottage Grove Road, Madison 
 

Sponsored by the Wisconsin Council of Churches,                                                               

Wisconsin Conference of the United Church of Christ, Wisconsin Annual Conference United Methodist Church, 

South Central Synod ELCA, John Knox & Milwaukee Presbyteries, and the American Baptist Churches in Wisconsin 

R E G I S T R A T I O N 

EARLY-BIRD REGISTRATION: $79 (BY MAY 8).  REGULAR: $89.   

CHECK WITH YOUR DENOMINATIONAL OFFICE FOR SCHOLARSHIP ASSISTANCE.   
Online registration with payment by credit card and other meeting information is available at the Wisconsin Council of 

Churches website: www.wichurches.org under “Events”.  Or, copy and complete this form for each registrant and send with 

a check payable to “WCC” to: Wisconsin Council of Churches, 750 Windsor Street, Suite 301, Sun Prairie, WI 53590-2149.    
 

Name: ____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Judicatory/Denomination: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Street Address: _____________________________________ City: _________________  State: _____ Zip: __________ 

Phone: _________________________  E-mail: _________________________________________@_________________ 

I will be attending   (please check one)     __________ Monday, May 18    __________ Tuesday, May 19     

_____ My judicatory will cover my registration fee.      Dietary restrictions: _____________________________________ 

Barbara Dick, a member of Wellspring United Methodist Church in Madison, 

serves as facilitator of the Spiritual Formation Resource Team for the Wiscon-

sin Annual Conference. She works as a freelance editor for Abingdon 

Press,  Westminster John Knox, Baker, and other religious publishers on a 

wide variety of leadership, worship, and preaching resources. Barbara be-

lieves in the strength of relational leadership for the church, shared between 

caring, informed clergy and laity who understand the responsibility of the 

freedom we have chosen in following Christ.  

Dan Dick is an ordained minister of The United Methodist Church serving as 

the Director of Connectional Ministries for the Wisconsin Annual Conference. 

Dan is a nationally known speaker, teacher, and author of thirteen books on 

spirituality, stewardship, congregational development, research, and spiritual 

gifts discovery, and an advocate for a more loving, inclusive church for the 

21st century and beyond.   

Facilitators Barbara and Dan Dick will utilize case studies and small group interaction to 

develop healthy boundaries for clergy and other religious leaders in a congregational setting. 

Topics include: The nature of power, building and maintaining healthy boundaries, self care, 

social media, grace in separation and introduction, the congregation’s role in boundary vitality, 

and healthy relationships with children and youth.  

http://www.wichurches.org/

